From: ]

Sent: 08 July 2020 17:22

To: Yeung, Raymond

Cc: Patricia Thomas

Subject: REFERENCE: 2020/2784/A - THE STAY CLUB

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

T write to object to the proposed illuminated sign for the Stay Club which will be placed on the corner of
Hartland Road. 1 live literally across the road and would see this sign everytime 1 look out of my window
and T also feel the light would come through my curtains at night time and disturb me. Furthermore,
Hartland Road is a residential road with Victorian architecture and the signs are not connected to it in any
way and would give a tacky appearance as well as be intrusive.

T hope you will refuse this application.

Yours faithfully




